The boards that control the level of Lawrence Lake Dam will be pulled sometime around the last
week of October. If you are planning on taking your boat or pier out sometime soon, please
plan accordingly. The buoys located by the cemetery and island will also be coming out the
same week.

Thank You
Justin Fetzer, Chair



